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NEWSLETTER UPDATE AND IT’S BOARD NOMINATION TIME.
GREETINGS to all Compton Water Association Members!

This Newsletter is sent to you informing you of some changes coming to Compton Water Association.  There are a few topics that we would like to draw your attention to:
1. Beginning on the November billing cycle there will be an increase in rates.  Arkansas Rural Water completed a recent rate survey and found that an increase is necessary in order to run Compton Water Assoc. as a business and to continue providing clean and safe water.  There has not been a rate increase since November 2012, although water supplied to Compton Water has increased along with equipment and supplies needed to maintain lines, valves, meters, tank inspections, etc. The new rates will be $47.00 for the minimum bill, which includes 1,000 gallons of water and $11.95 per 1,000 gallons thereafter.  The board has voted and accepted these new rates, they are effective November.
2. Billing changes- Also beginning with November billing is the change of date in delinquent notices and disconnects.  Bills will now be mailed on the 28th-30th of previous month, to allow more time for the mail service to get them out to you by the 1st. The bills will remain DUE ON the 15TH and a 10% late fee charged if unpaid and it becomes DELINQUENT on the 15th.  A DISCONNECT notice will be issued on the 25th. 
3. Additional changes in charges – a reconnect fee is now $75.00.  A new meter set is $1,000.00 and meter water deposits are now $200.00 for new accounts, all of these fees take effect immediately.

4. We would also like to remind everyone that it is ELECTION year!  You will be asked to vote for new Board Members this fall and we want to invite you, as we do every election year, to send us a nomination letter by the end of September, stating you would like to be on the ballot. The ballots will go out in October so you can return them with your payment, they will be counted at our November Business Meeting and the new Board will begin January 2017.  
5. ***Lastly, Compton Water is happy to bring to all it’s customers an exciting new service!!! Free ALERTS through our NEW WEBSITE!!!  This is a service that provides customers with information, boil order notices and updates in the quickest way possible.  You can receive these alerts through email or text! All you have to do is sign up at www.comptonwater.com, it’s quick and easy! You will also find on our website, up-to-date financial information and minutes to the latest meeting.
*We want to remind everyone that if you desire to speak at any meeting, please contact the Board in writing and request to be on the Agenda, and include the topic which you wish to discuss in the 10 minutes allowed. We welcome you and your constructive and respectful input, questions and suggestions.
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